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September 26, 2023 

Mark Webster 

Southern Railway of British Columbia 

2102 River Drive 

New Westminster, BC 

V3M 6S3 

Dear Mr. Webster 

Subject:  Furness & Duncan Street Crossing Warning System Review 
M.P. 0.80 Queensborough Spur

After performing a site visit to conduct measurements and observations and after reviewing the 

design plans and photographs of remedied deficiencies that were outlined in the design review 

report, Hatch finds the crossing warning system in compliance with the relevant sections of the 

Transport Canada’s Grade Crossing Standards (GCS). In addition, Hatch finds that the crossing 

meets the requirements for whistle cessation 

Yours faithfully, 

Peter Bohmert, P.Eng. 
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